
 

 

31st January 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 4 Orienteering Trip 
 

On the morning of Thursday 13th February Year 4 will be doing a local traffic survey around Chorlton, 

before visiting Longford Park to do some orienteering. After this we may have lunch in the park 

(weather permitting). 

 

We will be focusing on traffic levels in the area and will be using the data collected in our classwork. 

The children will be walking from school and will require sensible shoes. Wellington boots would be 

preferable. 

 

In order to do this event we shall require parent volunteers to help supervise the children and we are 

therefore putting out an appeal for help. If any parents are able to accompany us that would be 

fantastic. We will be setting off at 9.15am and returning to school by 1.00pm. 

 

Children on school dinners will be given a school packed lunch on the day of the trip, as we will be 

eating in the park if the weather permits. If your child is on packed lunches please ensure they have this 

with them on the morning of the trip before we leave school. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Andy Wheeldon, Ben Caldwell & Luke McDonagh 

Year 4 Teachers 

 


